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 Thank you for sharing auDA’s draft 2026–30 strategy and consultation 
questions. 

From a NSW Department of Education perspective, we see clear benefit 
in engaging with this process and potentially endorsing the strategic 
direction outlined by auDA. There is strong alignment with our focus 
areas, including cybersecurity, digital equity, digital identity, and the 
broader participation of underrepresented communities in Australia’s 
digital ecosystem. 

Salient points from my perspective as follows: 

The strategy’s emphasis on trust, inclusion, and critical infrastructure 
resilience aligns with our education system’s digital enablement and 
safeguarding priorities. 
Proposed innovations such as online identity services linked to .au 
domains and AI-enabled DNS governance offer promising synergies with 
our own digital transformation initiatives. 
 
There may be opportunities for the Department to contribute to auDA’s 
multi-stakeholder forums and internet governance activities, especially 
given our leadership in safe and ethical use of digital and AI technologies 
in education. 


